MCCI Board of Directors Meeting
MINUTES
34 Second Street, Turners Falls MA

October  26, 2011; 6 p.m.
Members Present:  Anne Harding, Mike Langknecht, Charles Kelley, Mik Muller, Donna Festinger
Staff: Dean Garvin  
Meeting called to order at 6:05 PM

Minutes – The minutes of 8/24/11 still not available; on a motion by Muller & second by Langknecht the minutes of 9/28/11 were unanimously approved.
Treasurer’s Report – No further updates; ML and AH to try and establish meeting time with Dennis at the Brick House.  Need to work out agreement with the Brick House as current contract is expired.
Staff Report – Dean distributed the staff report for the period from September 29th through October 26th.  Dean will see if new member Owen Weaver is interested in editing the Soapbox Derby video and perhaps teach an editing workshop.
Town Hall Key – Robin’s key was returned to the Town Hall and is now signed out to Dean.  
Status Update – minutes/agendas still not updated.  Anne is organizing them and will try and get them from draft to final stage and posted by end of November.
Board Members – The board decided not to extend the agreement with Brent Eaton regarding open access to the studio.  Review of other stations, shows no other studios allow this type of access.
A letter seeking board members was inserted in the Montague Reporter and will be sent to area businesses.
Hiring Process – Mik has advertised the positions in Montague Recorder with intent to extend to other papers.  He hopes the hiring will be complete by the end of Novembers.  It was decided to advertise two positions:  Outreach/Communications Coordinator and Technical Coordinator.
Cumberland Farms building update – The EDIC needs to audit their financials before decisions can be made.  Walter Ramsey will get back to Mik Muller when progress has been made.
Upcoming Programs – Dean is organizing shoots for Thanksgiving Football game and Veteran’s Day Ceremony.  
Executive Session – on a motion by Kelley and second by Muller the committee moved into executive session for the purpose of discussing personnel matters at 6:51 p.m. and  adjourned the regular meeting.

The next regular meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 16, 2011
